

A Warm Welcome To Holy Family Parish From Fr. Jonas Tandayu

Greetings!

I want to personally welcome you to Holy Family Parish.

Our Parish is a faith filled community, dedicated to sharing the good news of God's love for all in Jesus Christ and serving God and His people.

I hope you will consider becoming an active member at Holy Family, worshipping God with us, learning more about our Catholic faith and sharing the love of God with one another and with our community. Please don't hesitate to contact us if you would like to learn more about how we can help you on your journey of faith.

Please join us on the Lord's Day, Sunday morning or Saturday evening, to give thanks to God for the blessings you have received. The Eucharist is the source and summit of everything we do. We hope you will join us in offering praise to God.

Our parish seeks to offer many opportunities for parishioners to come together in faith. Please refer to our weekly bulletin, and our website: www.holyfamilynazarethpa.com to see where you may feel called to participate.

Thank you and God Bless you.

Your brother in Christ,

Rev. Jones R. Tanlage 1450

Rev. Jonas Tandayu, MSC

Pastor